
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Gentle Reminders 
 

 Blossom Center understands that children 

need security blankets and toys to make the 

center feel like home, but we suggest that 

parents have children bring just one blanket 

and one toy as it is difficult to locate items at 

the end of the day. Continue to label any 

items you send. 

 

 During the holidays, it is important to let us 

know when your children will be here. This 

helps us schedule activities so that the most 

children can participate. 

 

 During the flu season, Blossom would 

appreciate in-kind assistance of tissue and 

disinfectant. 

 

 Some special music and or craft activities 

from persons in the community may take 

place.  Parents, please check clip boards and 

on pictures by the door to be apprised of 

those activities. 

 

What’s Happening? 

 
Preschool 1 and Preschool 2 class made thank you 

cards to organizations and churches who provided 

in kind support, contributions, and supplies to the 

Blossom Center.  The youth are using the 

construction paper and coloring pencils as they 

create their art work. 

  

 

Billing 
 

Parents: Many of you have received a statement of 

your current tuition balance, and Michael Bjerke, 

our office administrator, will be working to get 

them to all of the parents. These statements show 

your children’s attendance for every week of 2019, 

the fee for each week, and every payment that you 

have made. If you disagree with anything on your 

statement, please let Michael know. 

 

If the statement shows that you owe the center, 

please contact us to see how we can arrange to get 

the arrears paid off. We will work with you in any 

way we can. 

 

 

Say Cheese! 
 

Guess what day this was!!! 
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